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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION 

 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 
 

Procurement 

 
1. Procurement has come under serious questions from the 

business community, what measures have been taken by the 
Department to ensure that the process is fair, and transparent? 

 
2. Have the number of complaints about the tendering process 

increased or decreased in the financial year 18/19? Why is this 
so? 

 


